ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
WEDNESDAY, JULY 22, 2015
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The Commission met with Adair County Clerk, Sandra Collop, to award the bid for new voting
equipment. Mrs. Collop prepared pros and cons for each of the vendors that had submitted bids.
After discussion, Mrs. Collop recommended that Elkins Swyers receive the bid award. Adair
County has worked with Elkins Swyers for decades and she has been very satisfied with their
customer service during elections. Commissioner Adams then moved to accept the bid from
Elkins Swyers. Presiding Commissioner Pickens seconded the motion.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on July 22, 2015.
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